
 

 

June 16, 2015 

 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

WORK PLANNED FOR PROSPECT BLVD 
 

 
 Road repairs are set to begin Thursday June 18, 2015 on the inside lanes of Prospect Blvd 

extending from Grand Caillou Rd to Woodside Dr. Traffic will be reduced to one lane in either 

direction in this area for approximately two weeks. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

              

        David V. Rome, Jr. 
        Roads and Bridges Superintendent 
       


